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May 20th 2020
Dear Parents / Carers 
We are really looking forward to expanding the provision we are able to provide after half term to include more pupils. It will be great to see them again. 
However, the school is far from back to normal. In order to meet the guidelines for social distancing the pupils will spend the day in small groups with the same staff. These will not necessarily be their normal staff or peers from their usual class group. 
These remain uncertain times and we are doing all we can to keep both staff and pupils safe. We do have a number of staff who are shielding and we also have very limited cover available to us. Staff will also be required to isolate at home if any member of their household shows symptoms. This means that although we will endeavour to run our temporary rota as agreed, we may be forced to make decisions at short notice. 
The Residence will remain partially open and if you have any queries around stays please contact our Head of Care, Steve Miller directly.
In line with government guidelines if any pupil or staff member from a class group tests positive for Covid-19 then all members of that class group will need to isolate for 14 days. They will not be able to attend school in that time. If your child shows any symptoms of being unwell they will be sent home and asked to get a test or wait 7 days before returning to school. If you or any member of your household have any symptoms your child will need to isolate for 14 days and will not be able to attend school in that time. 
Finally should the government decide that further closure of schools is necessary, we will communicate with you via the school jotter app and by text message. 
Once again can we thank you all for your cooperation during these difficult times. If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact school for further clarification.
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Kings Mill School, Victoria Road, Driffield, YO25 6UG
T: 01377 253375 | E: kingsmill.specialschool@eastriding.gov.uk

www.kingsmillschool.co.uk

Gail Lawton M.Ed, Headteacher




